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STATE OF

COLORADO Rothermel - DNR, Allison <allison.rothermel@state.co.us>

Fwd: FW: Cleanup efforts at the Afton/Alicia Pad-Mendell Finisterre ll, LLC

1 message

Ash - DNR, Margaret <margaret.ash@state.co.us> Fri, Mar 18, 2016 at 3:05 PM
To: Allison Rothermel - DNR <allison.rothermel@state.co.us>

Allison,
Can you index this email into the database?
It should link to:

site inspection # 67350316
Location - 434921, 44934 and 43967.

thanks
Margaret Ash
Field Inspection Unit Manager

| “J:co_d nr_div_ogcc_300_rgb_ltrhd_v3

P 303.894.2100 x5110 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303.548.6298
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

margaret.ash@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Dee Unruh <dunruh@mendellenergy.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 17, 2016 at 12:42 PM

Subject: FW: Cleanup efforts at the Afton/Alicia Pad-Mendell Finisterre 1l, LLC

To: "chris.binschus@state.co.us" <chris.binschus@state.co.us>, Margaret Ash - DNR
<margaret.ash@state.co.us>, "Kulmann, Dave" <dave.kulmann@state.co.us>

Cc: Rob Ayling <rayling@mendellenergy.com>, "rokhamur@comcast.net" <rokhamur@comcast.net>, Chris
Guttormsson <chrisg@mendellenergy.com>

All,
It was nice meeting all of you yesterday. Your presentation and open forum afterward were very helpful and we

hope you will continue having these small operator meetings on a regular basis. The break out session is very
helpful for addressing specific issues.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=1225c02f75&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1538b8c275d688f5&sim|=1538b8c275d688f5 12
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As we discussed, | am sending this email listing the cleanup efforts we have made to date on the Afton/Alicia
Pad. We will follow up with the submission of the Form 4 stating these corrective actions and to request an
extension on the remaining items to be resolved.

The roads and pads have been bladed to eliminate the rutting. Waddling has been replaced. The locations have
been seeded. The weeds have been cut down. The well signs are on order.

The two remaining items are to create the fenced storage yard (preferably on the western edge of the Afton pad)
for our unused equipment, which we are presently working with the land owner to achieve, and secondly, to
reclaim the unused portions of the pads. Also, Suncor and Schneider Energy have agreed to assist us in these
efforts.

We appreciate your willingness to work with us so we can get in compliance with COGCC regulations.

Thanks,

Dee Unruh

Office Manager

Mendell Energy Management, Inc.
2162 W. Eisenhower Blvd.
Loveland, CO 80537
970-292-8701 Office

970-290-1550 Mobile

www.cred.org

www.studyfracking.com

COLORADANS FOR

RESPONSIBLE
ENERGY DEVELOPMENT
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